WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 98-26(AM)

SUBJECT: COUNCIL POLICY ESTABLISHING GUIDELINES FOR GRANT
REQUESTS.

REQUESTED BY: Council Member Cottle
PREPARED BY: Kristie VanGorder, City Clerk DATE: May 12, 1998

FOR AGENDA OF: May 27, 1998; June 22, 1998
SUMMARY:

After several discussions with the council it is apparent that guidelines must be
established regarding grant consideration by the city council. Council Member Cottle
has requested that the council consider implementing the following policy:

It shall be a policy of the Wasilla City Council that no funding or grant
requests shall be considered for any type of for-profit organization or for
individuals requesting funding for a private purpose.

In considering funding requests from non-profit organizations, the council
will give preference to organizations located within the Wasilla City Limits
and funds allocated by the council will directly benefit the residents of the

city.

FISCAL IMPACT: _X No __ Yes, amount requested: $ Fund:
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Consideration of Council Memorandum 98-26.

MAYOR REVIEW/COMMENTS:

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments: None /?gpga,écd }?V /L)/m % 04-05 \/IZ/Obé
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POSTPONED: MAY 27, 1998

AMENDED AND APPROVED: JUNE 22, 1998
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